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Pursuant to Section 7-344, General State Statutes of Connecticut, notice is hereby given that the Board of Finance for the Town of Kent, Connecticut will hold a Public Hearing on Friday, May 7, 2021, at 7 p.m. via Zoom:
 Zoom link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89273974469?pwd=SHdDYzVYemJKNGdiOHREaTJjeWNJZz09
Meeting ID: 892 7397 4469
One tap mobile: +16465588656,,89273974469# US (New York)

The Board of Finance will present proposed itemized expenditures of the Town of Kent for the period of July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022 and to hear all persons who may wish to be heard in regard to any appropriation that they are desirous that the Board shall recommend or reject.
Copies of the proposed Town of Kent Budget FY 2021-2022 are available at Town Clerk’s and First Selectman’s Offices in Kent Town Hall, 41 Kent Green Boulevard, and on town website http://www.townofkentct.org.
Any disabled person requiring special assistance should contact First Selectman Jean Speck for A.D.A. coordination at 860-927-4627 or firstselectman@townofkentct.org at least five days prior to this meeting. 
Dated at Kent, Connecticut, this 30th day of April 2021. 
Nancy O'Dea-Wyrick, Board of Finance Chairman
